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Date: 10 December 2019 
Our ref: 302517 
Your ref: EN010087 

 
Norfolk Boreas Case Team 
National Infrastructure Planning 
The Planning Inspectorate 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square  
Bristol 
BS1 6PN 
 
BY EMAIL ONLY 
 

 
Hornbeam House   
Crewe Business 
Park   Electra 
Way         Crewe              
Cheshire  CW1 
6GJ 

 

T  0300 060 3900 

 
 
   

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Norfolk Boreas Offshore Wind Farm 
      
Thank you for your consultation at Deadline 1 on the 25 November 2019. The following constitutes 
Natural England’s formal statutory response at Deadline 2.  
 
Please find attached  our response to the Examining Authorities Written Questions and Natural 
England’s Risk and Issue Register. Natural England has already submitted our combined Relevant and 
Written Representations, 31 August 2019, and will not be providing further Written Representation.  
 
Natural England will attend ISHs scheduled for 21 and 22 January 2020 as an Interested Party and are 
happy to discuss all issues as raised in our Relevant Representations. 
 
For any queries relating to the content of this letter please contact me using the details provided below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tamara Rowson 
Norfolk and Suffolk Team 
E-mail: tamara.rowson@naturalengland.org.uk 
Telephone: 02082257775 
 


